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To whom it may concern,  
 
I am writing to submit my support for an inquiry into the CAP on floodplain harvesting. In 
particular, I would solicit the importance of determining what is the cause for the lack of 
reasonable water supply in the Murray Darling, beyond the commonly named reasons of drought 
and climate change.  
 
The current state of the river bed in the Southern Basin is unsustainable and points to 
mismanagement in the region- namely that the water is drained without license in many cases. I 
urge this parliament to make every effort to ensure that the agricultural industry, job 
opportunities, health and quality of life for Australians in Regional NSW are drastically 
improved. 
 
Best regards,  

 




